November 2017 – Good News
Bloomfield Elementary School has 6 students who qualified for All State Choir. The following students performed on November 3rd, in Lexington; Emily Sanders, Alex Smith, Carsen Keeling, Anna Simpson, Landon Sweazy ,Jullian Ramirez , and Tommy Zabenco

Bloomfield Middle School 7th Grade Girls Basketball Team finished Runner-Up in their conference tournament. Awesome Season for our Blazer Basketball Team.
Boston middle school archery team brought home the best scores in the history of the program this month during the Bethlehem Archery Tournament. Jay-T Mattingly placed 3rd overall in the middle school boys and the team took 4th place overall in the middle school division. Middle School girls' basketball brought home the division runner-up trophy this season. We are very proud of our student athletes.
Fourth grade students at Cox’s Creek are working on a reading and science PBL unit connected to Book "Wonder." Fifth grade students are working on a social studies PBL comparing colonial times and modern America. 

Students and teachers at the Early Learning Center are working hard to become HEROES. They collected $1,140.91 through “Pennies for Patients” to fight Leukemia. 
Foster Heights students are currently engaging in student-led conferences. Students are analyzing their performance data and identifying strengths and growth areas.
Nelson County High School Senior Joselin Cruz, has been chosen for the second year in a row to serve on the Kentucky Department of Education Commissioner's Student Council. Joselin will continue her work with students across the state and the commissioner to bring ideas to KDE to further improve our schools and student achievement across Kentucky.

The Kentucky Science center visited New Haven for a full day of explosions and hands on activities. Students watched as Ion Jones showed how elements interact with each other to make compounds. The students then took part in various hands on science experiments. New Haven hosted local city officials as they enjoyed lunch with our students and talked about their jobs at New Haven. 
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The TNHS Student Organization Council was granted a $1,000 grant from the Rolling Fork Iron Horse Committee for their strong involvement in the Iron Horse Festival. The students of the TNHS SOC plan to reinvest this money into the New Haven community through an Angel Tree for The New Haven School.
